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First name: Brian

Last name: Lizer

Organization: 49th State Motor Tours

Title: CEO

Comments: I am a life long born and raised Alaskan who's been riding the Chugach for over 4 decades. I have

built a successful business and am raising a family here because it is the most beautiful place on Earth. Alaska is

about it's wilderness and the ability to access it and RESPONSIBLY enjoy it. Limiting certain users access puts

other user groups in danger and that would be irresponsible.  

 

Alaska is a world class tour destination. The Chugach is a HUGE part of south-central AK's draw. Accessibility is

crucial to the success of our tourism industry. There is a wide range of tour providers that operate in the

Chugach. There are multiple snowmobile tour operators as well as Fatbike tours, hiking, and cross country skiers

just to name a few. Without the snowmobile tracks the trails are not accessible to a range of other tour operators.

And to be very clear, the snowmobiles are the first responders when something happens out there. Limiting The

access for snowmobiles will not only have an impact on the local economy but it WILL put lives at danger.  

 

I am opposed to ANY limitation of access. why don't you open more area?

 

Option B.

 

Sincerely,

Brian Lizer

 


